ALO ALTO GOLF CLUB GENERAL MEETING

MINUTES

Date: October 13, 2016

Time: 5:00 pm

Location: Palo Alto Golf Course

Attendees: Gordy Cole, Ross Erickson, John Osness, Bob Booth, Greg Val, Chuck Pickett, Ed

Barkley, James Kaku, Ray Piontek

Absent: Jim Breedlove, Rich Bin

 The meeting was called to order by President Bob Booth. Minutes from the September 2016 meeting were adopted.

Bob attended the evening event at Los Altos Country Club for the Bob Hoover's East Palo Alto Junior Golf program. The Palo Alto Golf Club was recognized as an original and longstanding supporter of the program. Bob Booth told us that Hoover's organization does accept donations of golf clubs and other golf supplies which can be dropped off at Brad Lozares golf shop.

Treasurer

September activity included total income of \$310 and total expenses of \$100 leaving us a year to date bank balance of \$11,425. We are on schedule to complete 2016 with a balance of \$4,100 which is on budget.

The budget and expenditures were adopted by the Board.

Handicap

There were no handicap revisions for the month. Ray reviewed some golf statistics which included Most Improved Golfer for the first 6 months of 2016 and Total Rounds Posted. The most rounds posted by any member is153.

Membership

No change in membership. Current total is 234 with 212 being paid members. Membership renewal requests for 2017 will be going out this month.

Tournament

Signups for Spring Hills are somewhat slow with 11 currently committed. We expect this to increase in the coming week.

Chuck has sent out a proposed 2017 Tournament schedule to Board members. New for the club will be the Villages and Crazy Horse (old Salinas Country Club). The schedule will be finalized in the following month so that locations can be locked in before 2017.

Course Update

Course is closed for renovation.

• Other Business

The next meeting is scheduled for the 3rd of November.